
MUSIC CLUB REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2016-17 

Apart from the usual activities of music club, a unique programme for this year was a music 

workshop organized at St.Paul’s college for the members of the club on 14.02.2017. The workshop 

was inaugurated by our manager Rev.Fr Felix chakkalakkal. The lead speaker for the workshop was 

Madam DONATELlA, Church Organist from Switzerland. She addressed the gathering on the various 

choir with a special emphasis on the church organs.  The students were given a detailed 

presentation on the history of organs too.  

 

 


